
 

 

   

Registering a sibling 

For the next school year (2023-2024) 
  

Does your child have a brother or sister you would like to enroll in our 
school? It can either be a brother or sister born in 2021 or an older 
sibling you would like to enroll. 
 

In that case you have priority to register as from January 10th 2023 (9.00 a.m) 

until January 24th 2023 (5.00 p.m.). Make sure to take advantage of this 

priority. 

 

Go to the website  https://meldjeaan.leuven.be or ask the school for help in order to 

register. You will have to register first. On February 14th, 2023 you will receive a 

message with the result. We will then contact you ourselves.  

 

 

Would you like to enroll a sibling here? Please fill out the slip below. This 

way we know how many brothers and sisters to expect and who needs 

help with the registration. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I, ………………………………………………………………………………….……………   (name and surname), 

parent of ………………………………………………………………………   (name of the child you want to 

register)  

born on   . .  / . .  /  . . . .  and brother or sister of  ….…………………………………………………………… 

of  ……………………………………………………….. (class) will register during the priority period. 

I require assistance with the registration:   Yes   No 

  

https://meldjeaan.leuven.be/

